BUGLE SCHOOI
FORE STREET -

ST. AUSTELL
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Headteacher: Mr T Wheny

1% November 2018

Dear Parents

As you may be aware, having seen invitations written by the children recently. On Tuesday
6™ November from 1.30 pm until 2.45 pm in the school hall, we are having a tea party where
the aim is to discuss Christmas. This will involve talking about the meaning of Christmas,
how people celebrate and how presents have changed over time, with people older than us
(preferably grandparents but it could be parents, uncles/aunts or even close family friends).

We are asking all children to contribute some food towards our tea party, such as a packet of
biscuits or a small cake that can be cut up and shared. Please send any contributions that
you are able to make into school with your child on Tuesday 6" November 2018.

Thank you in advance for all of your support, | hope that your children will enjoy the event
which is running in conjunction with the Eden Project. Further information will be sent home
detailing a visit to ‘The Eden Project’ for the children to see the Christmas lights being
switched on and decorations unveiled.

Yours sincerely
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Mr D Taylor
Year 5 Class Teacher
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